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Eythorne Elvington CP School 

We have reached the final week of term.  Back on Monday 4
th

 January, we woke up ready 

for all children to be back in school – 24 hours and a broken boiler later, we were then 

preparing for a lockdown period to last until this week at the earliest.  Now we are here, 

we have some light at the end of the tunnel with many vaccines now being carried out and 

a potential return date of Monday 8
th

 March for us to welcome the children ALL back to 

their classrooms. 

 

As the Acting Head Teacher, I am really proud of the role everyone has played in making 

this situation the best for the children – that includes the staff here at school, parents and 

carers at home and also the key role that the children have played in it too.  I am confident 

that if we ALL can continue to work together like we have done then we will soon be able 

to enjoy a return to “normality” and all that comes with it. 

 

Next week, you will have the opportunity to speak with your child’s class teacher either 

via Zoom or over the telephone.  I hope that you see this as a chance to celebrate what has 

been done at home as well as discuss any ways we can make things better moving 

forwards.  If you have not yet received an appointment time for next week, please do let 

me know and I will look into this for you. 

 

We have a bit of a theme week planned for the final week of term and this will see similar 

activities taking place for children not only in our school but also with our Federated 

school at Sibertswold.  The week is being titled “SMART” with each day taking on 

different elements – Sports, Music, Activities, Reflection and Theatre.  It is our aim to 

make all plans for the week available to you by the end of the weekend; this, I hope, will 

allow you to plan ahead.  Teachers will be using much of their time to hold meetings with 

parents and begin to plan for a hectic term 4, but there still may be Zoom sessions for 

some children – teachers will be in touch regarding these. 

 

Last week, I carried out a LIVE Assembly as we handed out a couple of the Star Of The 

Week certificates to children in the village of Elvington.  Back by popular demand, I will 

once again be hitting the streets of Eythorne and Elvington to surprise another of our star 
remote learners over this term.  Join us on Zoom at 2:30pm to find out who it is! 

 

A reminder that next Friday (12
th
 February) school will close to ALL pupils for the half 

term week and we look forward to starting up another term on Monday 22
nd

 February. 

Term 3 

 

Monday 4th January – 

Friday 12th February 2021 

 
School Holiday – Monday 

15th February – Friday 
19th February 2021 

 

Uniform 
Sweat Shirts £8 

Fleece £13 

Book Bags £4 

PE Bags £3 

Hats £3 

Water bottles £1 

House PE Shirt £8 

 

Breakfast club and after 

school club prices 

 

Breakfast Club 
£3 a session 

 

After School Club 
Up to 4:15 £3 a session 

Up to 5:45 £7 a session 

(including a snack) 

 

DIVERSITY – INITIATIVE - POSSIBILITIES 
 

 


